
Unity Day Contribution Appeal 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we approach Unity Day, a time to celebrate our togetherness and shared values, we are 

reaching out to seek your generous support for our planned activities. Unity Day serves as a 

powerful reminder of our commitment to inclusivity, understanding, and community. 

Your contribution will help us create an engaging event that brings everyone together--fostering 

connections, promoting dialogue, and celebrating our diverse cultures. 

We would be grateful for your support in any of the following ways: 

• Financial contributions to support event logistics 

• Donations of materials or services to enhance our activities 

• Your time as a volunteer during the event 

For more details on how you can contribute, please contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Together, we can make Unity Day a memorable experience for everyone involved. 

Thank you for considering our appeal. We look forward to your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


